
June 24, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We have worked with Mills again this year to offer our families the 
opportunity to purchase school supplies online.  The supplies will be 
delivered to the school for the start of the school year. 

 Click on Find Your School on the Back to School Kits website below 
https://backtoschoolkits.ca/ 

 Select Malaspina Elementary 
 Select the kit(s) you wish to purchase 
 Type in your child’s name – Last Name, First Name for each kit being purchased 

The deadline to order is July 14, 2021 

Have a wonderful summer! 


